
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

From: Amos, James A Oamos@blm.gov] 
Tuesday, December 20, 2011 9:14 AM 
Bradley Blevins; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Jerry Smith
RE: Littlefield SWD Initial C-141

Bradley

Where are we at with the cleanup of the recent spill? If already in progress, who/what/when, 
etc.

........Original Message------
From: Bradley Blevins fmailto:bradlev.blevins@chk.com1 
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2011 10:39 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Amos, James A 
Cc: Jerry Smith
Subject: Littlefield SWD Initial C-141

Attached is the Initial C-141 for the release on the Littlefield SWD, if you have any 
questions please let me know.

Thanks,

Bradley Blevins
EH & S Field Specialist
DAR
Hobbs Field Office 
North Permian Division 
office: (575) 391-1462 x 86424
Cell: (575) 441-0341
Fax: (575)391-6679

------Original Message------
From: Bradley Blevins
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2011 8:36 AM 
To: Bradley Blevins 
Subject:

This E-mail was sent from ,,lhobnm-l-ri02" (Aficio MP C3500).
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This email (and attachments if any) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity 
to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and 
exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this email is not the intended

Mike/ Jim
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recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, 
please notify the sender immediately by return email and destroy all copies of the email (and 
attachments if any).


